
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Mr Chris Ritchie 
A/Director 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001    
 
Dear Mr Ritchie 
 
RE:   Notice of Exhibition of Warehouse and Distribution Centre, Chullora (SSD 7235) 
 
I refer to your email dated 6 November 2015 seeking input from the Heritage Council of NSW for 
the above SSD proposal. I have reviewed the documentation provided and recommend the 
following conditions: 
 

- Prior to works commencing, the applicant must determine the exact location of the Sydney 
Water Pressure Tunnels to avoid unnecessary impact on their heritage significance. 

 
- If historical archaeological deposits or Aboriginal objects are discovered during works, 

work must immediately cease in the affected area(s) and a suitably qualified and 
experienced archaeologist must be contacted to assess the finds. Additional assessment 
and approval may be required prior to works continuing in the affected area(s) based on 
the nature of the discovery. 
 

If you have any questions regarding the above matter please contact Adrian Hohenzollern, 
A/Senior Team Leader, at the Heritage Division, Office of Environment and Heritage, on 
(02) 9873 8540 or by email at Adrian.hohenzollern@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rajeev Maini 
Manager, Conservation 
Heritage Division, Office of Environment & Heritage 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
16 November 2015 

Job ID:      DOC15/456388 
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